
For Immediate Release 
 
June 16, 2023 
 
 
Town of Wilton Announces Change of Venue for Summer Concert Series 
 
The Town of Wilton has announced the summer concerts previously scheduled at Schenck’s 
Island will now be held at Merwin Meadows.  This is due to a delay in completing the Schenck’s 
Island parking lot caused by supply chain issues.  The estimated completion date for the parking 
lot is August. 
 
The following bands are lined up to perform:  
 

• The Kenn Moor Band on Sunday, June 25th at 5:00-7:00 pm at Merwin Meadows 
• The Russ Davis Band on Sunday, July 9th at 5:00-7:00 pm at Merwin Meadows 
• The Tom Duffy Band on Sunday, July 23rd at 5:00-7:00 pm at Merwin Meadows 
• One Bad Oyster on Sunday, August 6th at 5:00-7:00 pm at Merwin Meadows 

 
Attendance is free.  Residents are encouraged to bring a blanket, chairs and a picnic.  Merwin 
Meadows is located at Lovers Lane, Wilton. 
 
Wilton Parks and Recreation has planned an exciting line up of events for the Summer of 2023.   
For a complete list of events, please visit the Town of Wilton website. 
 
In the event of inclement weather for any Wilton Parks and Recreation events, call the Parks and 
Recreation hotline at (203) 454-5188 for updates. 
 
For more information and questions, please contact Kregg Zulkeski, Wilton Parks and 
Recreation Department at kregg.zulkeski@wiltonct.org or (203) 834-6234, x 5. 
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